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 Nelson Lafraia COMMNT2015/0814/P 24/02/2015  17:06:09 I have no objection to this proposal. In fact, I would welcome the change of use of the venue to a 

pilates studio. My only concern is removal of the columns in the basement, as they could be structural 

and could endanger the stability of the whole house. I trust Camden Council will request the 

appropriate engineering survey necessary to carry out this sort of work safely. 

"Basement alterations- It is proposed... The bar would be removed as would the columns next to the 

barrelled storage areas. ...".
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